

Forest Academy

Bury Road, Brandon Suffolk, IP27 0FP Tel: 01842 810309

E mail: forestadmin@forestacademy.co.uk

Headteachers: Mrs A Grimes and Mrs L Rourke

Parents' Evenings

Dear Parent/Carer,

Parents' Evenings will take place on Tuesday 23rd February and Wednesday 24th February. At these meetings, teachers will discuss a brief progress and attainment report with you to enable you to know how your child is doing in school.

Some of you will already be aware that Forest Academy is going to grow over the next few years. This is good news in that we will be able to increase the number of places available to local children. Building work is scheduled to begin this year to be completed for September 2017. As part of the public consultation process, we will have plans and pictures of the site and proposed building in the hall for you to view. Representatives from Suffolk County Council will be available **on the Tuesday** to discuss and answer any questions you may have. Please take this opportunity to find out more by visiting the hall as you enter or leave the building when attending Parents' Evening.

Please complete the slip and return it to your child's class teacher by Friday 5th February.

Yours sincerely,	
Mrs A. Grimes and Mrs L. Rourke	

Parents' Evening

Child's name: Class:	Tick preferred day and times	Appointment time to be provided by teacher.
Tuesday 23 rd 3:30-4:30		
Tuesday 23 rd 4:30-5:30		
Tuesday 23 rd 5:30-6:30		
Wednesday 24 th 3:30-4:30		
Wednesday 24 th 4:30-5:30		

Please tell us what clas	ny siblings are in to enable us to try to make appointments	that
are close together.		
Name	Class	
Name	Class	

Company Number: 07400940 Working in Partnership with